
People Services 
Education and Skills 
 
paul.wagstaff@westsussex.gov.uk   

 
www.westsussex.gov.uk  

       
County Hall   
Chichester    

West Sussex 

PO19 1RQ 
01243 777100 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

As you may be aware, WSCC are now about to start the consultation process with 

the community about the possible options for the future of the schools set out in this 
letter.  

 
The consultation is aimed at drawing the views of a wide range of interested parties 
including the broader community as well as parents and staff that may be affected 

by any changes.  
 

The consultation includes public meetings, along with an opportunity to contribute to 
an online consultation survey, the details of which are included below: 

 
www.westsussex.gov.uk/smallschools  
 

Dates of events as follows: 
 

• Clapham & Patching C of E Primary School held on Tuesday 8 October 2019 at 
18:30 * 

• Compton & Up Marden CE School, Monday 11 November 2019 at 18:30 

• Rumboldswhyke C of E Infant School, Thursday 7 November at 18:30  
• Stedham Primary School, Thursday 24 October at 18:30 

• Warninglid Primary School, Wednesday 9 October 2019 at 19:30 
 
* Held at the Angmering School, Station Road, Angmering, Littlehampton, West Sussex, BN16 4HH. 

 

We hope you will be able to contribute and look forward to receiving your views 
either at one of the above meetings or via the online consultation survey.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Wagstaff 
Director of Education & Skills 
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